[image: image1.wmf]Girls on the Run at Jenkintown Elementary is so much fun!
We inspire girls to be joyful, healthy and confident using a fun, experience-based curriculum, which creatively integrates running. Curriculum consists of two 90-minute sessions every week, which are mandatory for every girl to attend.  For 3rd-5th grade girls.
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Online lottery opens November 2nd at 8:00am through December 18th at 10:00pm. Families will be notified by Dec. 30th of their registration
 status for the Spring 2016 season.
Registration Fee $165  –  financial aid available for eligible applicants 
                    e-mail info@gotrpa.org
[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.jpg]



Season begins:


February 8th, 2016





Location:


Jenkintown Elementary 





Meeting days and times: 


Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:15p – 4:45 pm





For registration or more information:





www.gotrpa.org


215.540.0813








